
                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

ACTION TAKEN REPORT 2018-19 

 

1. Press Conference for 150 years was held on 3rd October 2018, in the XIMR Building at 3pm. 

      There was huge coverage given to the Press Conference by the Media. 

2. Lingua was held from 25th November – 1st December. All the language groups worked very  

      well together. 

3. RUSA has now invited us to move forward in becoming a university. An initial grant of 5   

       crores has been earmarked, out of which 1.5 crores has been intended to be released. 

4. Conduction of workshops/Seminars for Teaching and Nonteaching: 

 Workshops and Seminars were conducted for the Teaching Staff in the months of (15/03/19 

and 2/04/19) 

 Sessions for the Non-Teaching Staff were organized on Stress Management and Team 

Building (14/10/18 ; 25/04/19). 

5. Expansion of MIS: 

Expansion of MIS was examination based. The ERP system will take care of Attendance, 

IQAC, Admissions. The admission process was very fast because of this system. This system 

will enable students to see their attendance on the College website. We are working on the 

IQAC and the TAQ module. 

6.  Documentation Centre: 

The space for documentation centre has been identified and an ex faculty member (Dr. Radiya 

Pacha-Gupta) has agreed to be the Documentation Officer and a clerical staff will also be made 

available very soon. 

7. Feedback Analysis: 

Administered and Analysed the general feedback about St. Xavier’s College from four 

stakeholders viz, Students, Faculty, Parents and Alumni. The response from the parents has 

been good. 97% of the students have said that they would recommend Xavier’s to outsiders. 

They have also said that the washrooms and the water facility have improved and cleanliness is 

good. Parents’ responses to the academic, cultural and social involvement programs was very 

positive but they felt the washrooms needed attention 

 

 

 



                                                                                                                  

8.    Introduction of new Post Graduate degree courses and career -oriented PG Diploma courses for        

  the year 2019-20: 

Initiated the introduction of new PG courses in a number of departments. The departments were 

encouraged to strategize and design new PG courses and deliberate the plans with the 

respective Boards of studies. 

9.  Academic Audit: 

Organized the Academic Audit for the year 2014-2018 and a feedback of the same was shared 

with all the departments. 

 

 

 

                           

 


